
From: David Mitrani (Sandler Reiff)  
Sent: Thursday, November 29, 2018 10:44 AM 
To: Ginny Lambing   
Cc: Loressa Hon ; Daniel Souweine  
Subject: RE: FPPC Opinion Request re P2P SMS 
 
Ms. Lambing, Ms. Hon: 
 
On behalf of my client, Toskr, Inc., we would like to request a review of the denial of the attached request by the 
Commissioners during the January 2019 public meeting (the date appears to have not been set as of now). 
 
We would request 30 minutes to present our argument and to take questions from the Commissioners.  It is our 
aim to show that requiring disclaimers on volunteer-sent text messages (paid for by a committee using Toskr’s 
platform) would fall under the impracticability exemption envisioned in Regulation 18450.1(b). 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions, and thank you for your assistance.  
 
--  
David Mitrani 
Senior Associate 
Sandler Reiff Lamb Rosenstein & Birkenstock, P.C. 
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Washington, D.C. 20005 
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